Dear parents, guardians,

Spring has started and we are immediately treated to sunny weather.

Last Monday and Tuesday we had two study days with the team. Valuable days
in which we thought together about how we want to shape education in the
future. Taking into account all the developments that are coming our way.
Think of technological developments and social developments. We want to
prepare the children well for the future. We have great plans that we will
implement step by step. Of course we will keep you informed about this.

Colleagues from the language classes visited other language schools to share
Rnowledge and gain inspiration. We concluded the two-day event witha
painting workshop. The works of art can soon be admired in the corridors of
the buildings. Below is a preview.

Kind regards on behalf of the team of IKC Wereldwijs,

Toyah Vogels

Week 15 en 16:
« Toetsweken taalklassen
« 17 april Paasviering
« 17 april Koningspelen

Meivakantie vanaf 27 april t/m 6 mei
6 mei is een studiedag voor alle leerlingen.
Wij zien de kinderen graag weer woensdag 7 mei.

Did you know?

Group 5 to 8 takes percussion lessons and
they can already make rhythms very well.

We had 2 study days with the team on March
31 and April 1. The first day we were on the
beach and in addition to educational
moments we also had fun moments.

Ms. Myrna is on leave and will be back to work

after the summer holidays?

Ms. Mariélle I. gave birth to a girl and will be
back in charge of group 4 on May 227



Wereldwijs pakt vit >>>>>>>>>>>>Schoolreisje!

We have good news. As it looks now, we can go on a school trip with all
classes this year. We are arranging the last things with the transport. But it
looks like it will all work out. More details about these days will follow in the
next wereldwijzer.

Efteling

Schoolfruit.eu is making a contribution to our school trip, through this fun
campaign we can go to the Efteling with groups 4 to 8 and turquoise, lilac,
pink, blue, black, purple, orange and gray on May 15. For the remaining
amounts, we call on you to read the message below about the parental
contribution carefully.

Linneaushof
Groups 1-2-3-4, red, yellow, green, white will go to the Linnaeushof on May
13.

Parental contribution

If you have not yet managed to pay the voluntary parental contribution this

year, we would like to ask you to do so now. We cannot pay for school trips from

the money that is intended for education in the classroom. We think it is
important that we also do fun things for and with the children.

You can transfer an amount as a parental contribution using this QR code.

The parental contribution this year is €50 per child. The target amount for the

school trip is €25 per child. We are grateful for any amount, even a smaller

contribution. Everything helps to cover the costs so that we can organize a fun

day for all children.

Thank you for your contribution

On Thursday 17 April we will
be doing the King's Games.
This day is all about sports
and doing fun things in the
classroom. It is easier for your
child if he/she wears sports
shoes and comfortable
clothing. No
slippers/boots/etc. Your child
may also wear orange
clothing, but this is not
mandatory.

You are welcome to join us on
Thursday 17 April at 08:30 to
celebrate the opening of the
King's Games.

We need your help again this
year. Would you like to guide
a group of students through
all the games? Then register
via parro with the group
teacher.
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Departing and new colleagues

With this message we would like to inform you about the departure of
Christianne Haan, location manager of the primary school. She is going to
pursue her dream and will become director of a school in Lisse in the new
school year. We wish her much fun and success with her new challenge and
thank her for the time she has worked at Wereldwijs.

We would also like to inform you about the departure of teacher Renencia,
she has decided to leave Wereldwijs, we wish her success.

We are happy to welcome teacher Roel and teacher Vivian to the primary
school. They have been the teachers of group 1/2a since teacher Myrna's
leave.

Building

You have seen the fences along the building. The intention is to repair the
facade during the summer holidays. When this is done, the fences can be
removed. As a school, we are really looking forward to this.

Meet & Greet

Meet &
Greet

Meer Primair

Ben jij enderwijsproféssional (in spe)?

Kom dian kesnnismeoken met once boslsscholsn

RA %i:-fldiltt.itimﬂ::m
meer Klik
Bhmar ()

whwrw_missrprimalr.nl
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